
March 21, 2023 

To Whom it May Concern 

I am Brendan Johnson, a resident of Dickinson, ND. I am in strong opposition to SB 2260.  I have recently 

become a substitute teacher and have family members in the education profession. I have seen the 

countless hours educators put into their jobs, as it is, and I feel as if this bill does not acknowledge those 

hours spent . Requiring teachers to have lesson plans up to seven days in advance, does not meet the 

needs of every student, as teachers plan on a day-to-day basis on whether their class is ready to move 

on in a topic area or not. If you require teachers to submit lesson plans seven days in advance, you are 

not meeting or recognizing the needs of all students involved.  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Brendan Johnson 

137 4th Ave W 

Dickinson ND, 58601 


